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To the House Committee on Behavioral Health and Health Care, 

Decisions on health care are inarguably best handled by health care professionals, 

without the interference of financial interests. The corporatization of health care 

points ever more clearly to the need for a health system that benefits all. Studies 

have shown that Single-Payer Universal Health Care is less costly, more 

administratively efficient, and results in overall better health outcomes. Where we 

have a healthy population, communities thrive and creativity for problem-solving is 

unleashed. 

 

Please keep health care in the hands of doctors, nurses, physical therapists, and 

other health care professionals. 

Sandra J. Bean, MPH, PhD  


